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Welcome to Coro Innominata
We are delighted to have you join us as a member and look forward to making more fine music with you.
A few things to let you know about our choir.
Fees
Annual Membership is $180, payable at the start of each year, as notified by the Treasurer. This enables you to vote at our AGM and any special general meetings.
Rehearsals
On Tuesday evenings we rehearse, and ask all choristers to arrive early, ready to sing at 7:15pm, finishing at 9:45pm, at St Benedict’s Church in Broadway.  
At around 8:30pm we generally have a break for 15 minutes to have a cup of tea and some supper. Choristers take turns to bring supper along each week. Anything will do, from a cake, some biscuits, dip and crackers, fruit or whatever you can manage, and a small carton of milk for tea/coffee. The secretary will circulate a schedule at the start of the year with the roster of who’s on for supper each week.
If you cannot attend rehearsal due to unforseen circumstances or you are running late, please notify the secretary and the musical director – an sms will do. If you are unable to bring supper because you can’t attend, please arrange to swap this with someone who will be attending.
If you know ahead of time there are rehearsals you cannot attend in the upcoming season, please make a request to the musical director so that appropriate numbers in each voice part are available for the next concert. (insert attendance expectations]
Performances
Our regular concert schedule is 3 times per year. Occasionally we do an additional performance at another venue.
Sometimes we are asked to sing at weddings which is great for generating additional funds for the choir. 
As part of our agreement with St Benedict’s in Broadway to use their church as our rehearsal space, we promise in return to sing at two of their services per year, once in July, and once towards the end of each year. These are usually on a Sunday and the dates are circulated well ahead of time. This commitment is not negotiable – attendance is expected from each member of Coro Innominata.
Concert dress
All black clothing and music in black folders. A tie isn’t necessary for the men.
Making Things Happen
Most of the choir’s existence depends on the contribution by many of the members, whether it be organising tickets, PR, venue bookings, treasury, secretary, concert manager, music library, etc. Please consider nominating for the committee which is elected at the May AGM.
As always, the committee are here to help so please feel free to discuss, suggest, seek clarification on any of the above or more with regards to Innominata things. We are always open to new ideas.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Our Constitution is available to members on our website www.innominata.org .
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